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June 21, 1956

The Honorable A. B. Curtis
Mayor of the City of Orofino
Orofino. Idaho

Dear Bert:

Thanks for your letter of June 19. enclosing
a copy of a letter you received from Henry Dworshak.

It certainly is impossible to get anything of a
reasonable nature approved by the present politically­
minded Congress. I will be glad when they adjourn.

Sincerely.

R.w


